
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

PSC ISSUES HARVEST SEASON REMINDERS  

FOR GRAIN PRODUCERS 

LINCOLN, AUGUST 22, 2017-As harvest season gets underway the Nebraska Public Service 

Commission (PSC) reminds producers to familiarize themselves with Nebraska Grain Laws. 

“When it comes to protecting their assets, it is important for producers to know the law and how 

it will affect their business,” said John Fecht, PSC Grain Department Director. 

Under the Grain Dealer Act if a producer/seller wants to ensure their transactions with a grain 

dealer are covered by the grain dealer’s security posted with the PSC, they must demand 

payment within 15 days of completion of their contract with the dealer. Producers/sellers who 

choose not to demand payment within the 15 days after completion of their contract will be 

unsecured creditors of that dealer and forfeit any protection from the grain dealer’s security. 

Fecht said, “By knowing the law and demanding payment within the set timeframe producers 

can save themselves time and money should a grain dealer go out of business.”   

Grain Warehouse operators are also reminded by the PSC of the Emergency Storage Policy. In 

order to store grain on the ground, an Emergency Storage application must be filed with, and 

approved by the PSC. The Emergency Storage application can be found on the Grain Department 

page of the PSC website.  ### 
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http://nebraskalegislature.gov/laws/statutes.php?statute=75-905
http://www.psc.nebraska.gov/grain/pdf/emergency_storage_cover_letter.pdf
http://www.psc.nebraska.gov/grain/pdf/emergency_storage_application.pdf
http://www.psc.nebraska.gov/grain/grain.html
http://www.psc.nebraska.gov/
mailto:deb.collins@nebraska.gov

